Forest Principle:

Local police are offering a
W bike marking“ service on
Self-Awareness ; Satarday 37 May at
B Eastburn Stores freihh'*
2nd MGU 20285 I=3pm. This makes your
bikes easily identifiable if
they are stolen or lost -

Well what o week it has been in terms of sunshine and warm weather - children
have really enjoyed playtimes!

In assembly on Monday, we watched a cartoon about self-awareness and thought
about how knowing what we like and don't like can help us understand how we
react to certain situations and handle our worries.

On Tuesday, I had the pleasure of going with Fir class to Roberts’ Park in
Saltaire. We travelled by train to meet some children from Sandy Lane. We
played team building games and made some new friends in the sunshine.
Wednesday was a very exciting day! Billy Bantam - Bradford City Football

Club’ s mascot- came to school. Children went to the MUGA in classes to take
penalties against Billy. Everyone really enjoyed it and Billy was impressed with
our football skills! The children should receive their prizes shortly. Thank you for
your support with sponsorship and watch this space for how much we raised in
total for school.

Thursday was non-uniform day which was great as so many children came in Cool g
clothes for what was probably the hottest day of the year so far. Thank you to
everyone who sent chocolate in return.

Mr Shaw has built a bird house (more like a bird mansion) for Silver Birch class
as part of their class sustainability pledge. We are hoping that we will be able
to enjoy seeing many bird families enjoy it over the next few months and years.
Some classes are also planting window boxes made by Mr Shaw and they are
using used milk cartons to plant seeds. We can’ t wait to have some lovely
colours around the front of school.

We hope that you all enjoy the bank holiday weekend - there is always lots
going on at this time. St Stephen’ s Church in Steeton will have their May Day
celebrations again this year - Duck Day. See the poster below for details.

See you on Tuesday 6" May from 8:30am.

CALLING ALL STEETON AND EASTBURN
COME TOGETHER FOR A VE CELEBRATION
- WWII DISPLAYS
« BRING YOUR OWN PICNIC ®
. STALLS, REFRESHMENTS, GAMES ‘ @
. DUCK RACE AT 1.30PM AT THE BECK
« MAYPOLE DANCING
IF ANYBODY WOULD LIKE TO DECORATE
THE CHURCH WITH MEMORABILIA OR
SOMETHING RED, WHITE, BLUE PLEASE
SEE CONTACT BELOW
INFORMATION & DUCK RACE TICKETS
TELEPHONE 07906844075

Monday 5" May
), lam-2pm

I reported in the newsletter last week
that Bridge House raised £50 for
school funds. My apologies- it was

’ f%_ : actually £125 which is even more
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impressive— thank you again to them.



Steeton Superstars

These children have gone above and beyond this week

geedlings’
xander

Oak: Arthur M Silver Birch:
Shifaa
Maple: Willow: Mabrura
Faizah Holly: Hasnain
Fir: Nuh

Rowan: Ahmed

Ash: Rishaan
Elder: Joshua

Dates for the diary...

w/C 12" May- SATS Week

19/05/25 - Picnic in the Park (please éL\W

see ping sent)

\\”’/
Sep

20/05/25- KSI Trip to Lister Park

21/05/25- EYFS Meet and Greet for

new starters

22/05/25- Ash and Silver Birch to

Leeds City Museum

23/05/25- Holly to Leeds City Museum
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It is defintely time to
consider sending your child to
school wearing suncream. At

the moment, we have very
little shaded areas in the
playground and it is
important to protect young
skin. A hat always helps too!
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Tralin .=.
to teach
with us

at Steeton and Sandy Lane
Primary Schools

Our ) PGCE Primary 3-7 years
PGCE Primary 5-11 years

Scan to leave your

; : 2 '-- contact details and
Rk register your
) ':- ] interest
vmmmpm
@ 01535 653315 Leeds Trinity

University
O ITTenquiries@steeton.bradford.sch.uk




